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Info Sought in Criminal Damage of Backhoe
(KMZA)--The Pottawatomie County Sheriff’s Department is seeking information
in the criminal damage of a backhoe.

Sheriff Greg Riat says the Case backhoe had three windows broken out and
another cracked sometime between January 27th-30th while it was parked in the
13-thousand block of McIntyre Road near Olsburg.

Damage was estimated at $2,500.

Anyone with information on the crime is asked to contact the Pottawatomie

County Sheriff’s Office at 785-457-3353. Crime tips can also be left online at
ptsheriff.com.
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